
Submitter: Adrienne Bonosevich 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

We need more regulations for gun dealers because it's harder to get a license to 

open up a business for clothing or other goods than a gun shop. A clothing store will 

give you clothes, but it won't kill you. I support this bill. Please vote for this bill. 


